PRG AIB - Why can't | accessthe CCI requests menu?

All AMIF, ISF and BMVI CCl numbers have been pre-allocated by the Commission and therefore users for
these funds do not need to request new CCl numbers.
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https://sfc.ec.europa.eu/en/2021/support-ms/prgamifisfbmvi/faq/prg-aib-why-cant-i-access-cci-requests-menu
https://sfc.ec.europa.eu/en/print/pdf/node/1613

